
Notice of Action Taken
On 09-14-2022

The Board of Directors of the Village at Lane’s Run Homeowners Association through text messaging 
unanimously approved the appointment of Richard Bailey, Jennifer Underwood and Jason Caudill to 
the Architectural/Covenants Committee.   This is done to comply with Article 7, Section 7.01 of the 
Deed Restrictive Covenants and Article 5, section 2 of the By-Laws. 
They state that membership be a minimum of three voting members with as many as seven total 
members being allowed.  However, the additional four do not have voting rights.   
See approval in text message chain attached.

Jason Caudill

Secretary
Village at Lane’s Run Homeowners Association


